
From: william holtwick [mailto:billpatholtwick@msn.com] 
Sent: Saturday, July 7, 2007 12:34 AM 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Subject: SDG&E POWER LINES NOT WANTED! 
 
We are writing this to you complaining about the idea of placing power lines in the community of 
Campo and in the village of Lake Morena (far east San Diego county).  It is NOT WANTED NOR 
NEEDED HERE!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
This area is a rural area and doesn't need the power poles and wires within our area.  Too much 
congestion as it is!  These damn things are totally UNSIGHTLY AND VERY DANGEROUS TO OUR 
AREA! 
 
After good 'ol Tom Page (former CEO) of SDG&E screwed so many people out of their jobs and 
livings (so many had been laid off in 1994 because of such GREED by good 'ol Tom Page) and now 
you want to totally mess up everyone elses life because other top people in the administrative offices 
want to..................... 
 
 
NO (CENSORED) Way!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
Mr. & Mrs. W. Holtwick 
 


